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Gage, Hannah

From: Yates, Adam
Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 10:17 AM
To: bstewart@springdalewater.com
Cc: Gage, Hannah; Johnson, Lindsay; McWilliams, Carrie; Leamons, Bryan; Anderson, Alan; 

Healey, Richard
Subject: RE: Springdale corrected PPS
Attachments: Springdale 2016 Pretreatment Annual Report.pdf

Brad, 
 
City of Springdale’s January 2017 Pretreatment Program Annual Report was received, reviewed, and deemed complete
according to the reporting requirements of 40 CFR 403.12(i).  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to
contact me. 
 
Kindly, 
 
 
Adam Yates 
Engineer, NPDES Permits Section 
Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
Phone: (501) 682-0617 
Fax: (501) 682-0880 
 
 
E:\NPDES\NPDES\Pretreatment Reports 
 

From: bstewart@springdalewater.com [mailto:bstewart@springdalewater.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 3:00 PM 
To: Yates, Adam 
Subject: Springdale corrected PPS 
 
Adam, 
 
Attached is the corrected copy of our PPS.  The only change is Section IV Line 2.   
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
 
Brad Stewart 
Pretreatment Manager 
Springdale Water Utilities 
(479) 756‐3657 
 
 














































